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nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Prayer Requests

Hello! We hope this finds you well this month.

The Spring semester always speeds past here on campus. 
We’re quickly approaching Spring Break and the sending 
of  3 different missions teams  accounting for about 40 
students. A group is headed to Haiti to continue the work 
we started there last year - building a computer lab for a 
school. Another team is headed to New York to share 
The Gospel and pray with folks in the streets and 
subways. The third and final group will be staying in 
Champaign to work with the poverty stricken areas North 
of  campus.

We’re excited to see God transform the hearts and minds 
of  others and our students through these trips. I hope 
you’ll pray with us for them.

As the weather begins to change and we see signs of  
nature being reborn our focus shifts toward The Gospel 
all the more. Each year as Spring approaches we make a 
major push to train our student leaders in sharing The 
Gospel. We do this through scheduled training times but 
primarily through bringing them along with us as we 
share about Jesus with others.

New Beginnings March 2012

- We’re at 60% of  our overall monthly support. We’ll be traveling 
again soon to raise additional support. Pray that God blesses 
those efforts and provides new partners in this work.

- For the success and safety of  the 3 missions teams heading out 
over Spring Break

- That the hearts and minds of  the 8 students we are seeking to 
share The Gospel with would be receptive.

As Spring approaches we ask Him to make all things new, 
especially the lives of  those around us.

“Therefore, if  anyone is in Christ, the new creation has 
come: The old has gone, the new is here!”
2 Corinthians 5:17

The Home Fellowship Amy and I help lead has exploded 
with new students this year. We talked with our co-leaders 
and we have 8 students that are committed to our 
community and whom we feel compelled to share the 
Truth of  Jesus with.

Each year we make an effort to clearly present The Gospel 
to all our new students regardless of  their background. It’s 
part of  what we believe it looks like to be faithful 
missionaries - never assuming someone is a believer unless 
we’ve clearly talked about what that means. We hope you’ll 
join with us in praying these 8 would be affirmed in their 
faith, or would come to know Jesus in a personal way.

As always, we thank you for your encouragement, support, 
and partnership in this work. Because of  your generosity 
lives are being transformed and Jesus is being made known 
here at U of  I.


